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Weekend lane closure: Mercier Bridge 
 

(Kahnawake – 24, Onerahtókha/April 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) has been informed by the Ministere du Transport Quebec that both lanes of the 
Kahnawà:ke-bound span of the Mercier Bridge will be closed from Friday, April 27th at 
10am until Monday, April 30th at 5am to reinforce structural elements under the bridge. 
 
During this closure, the Montreal-bound span will allow one lane of traffic in both 
directions. The MCK reminds drivers to remain vigilant behind the wheel and obey the 
posted speed limits as you approach construction zones. 
 
For up-to-date reports on road closures, visit http://www.kahnawake.com/roadwork. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until Monday, April 30th at 5am. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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